December 12, 2019

Letter of Appreciation

Hi my name is Rina Ay. I would like to write a letter of appreciation to Dr. Artis who is in charge of

Yourpath for Adult Learners program. This program is an online program which is very beneficial

for people who are busy with families and work. It provided many resources to help me during my

journey to meet my goal. There are online practice questions, which helped me to get ready for

the real GED tests. There are also YouTube videos made by Dr. Artis herself that helped me with

math and English. In addition, there are also cohort meetings held by Dr. Artis which we usually

discussed progression or asked questions as well as congratulated students who passed the test.

Overall. I would like to tell you that you are an amazing person. You worked so hard to help guide

me and other students to achieve this dream. I am really thankful to you and I would recommend

this program to other people.

Sincerely,

Rina Ay